
 

Successful Zoom Meeting April 11 
  

More Meetings Scheduled 

 

Eighteen members attended the Zoom meeting this morning. It was wonderful to 

reconnect in this time of social isolation and share stories of how we all are coping. 

 

This was NOT a formal meeting, although a couple of business items did come up. 

 

The purpose of today's meeting and the future meetings described below is social, 

to allow us to keep in touch. So drop in on one or more meetings and say "Hello" 

and share your stories. 

  

Lauren Lee is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

  

Topic: ENE 99s Saturday Gathering 

Time: Apr 18, 2020 10:30 AM Eastern Time 

        Every week on Sat, until May 30, 2020, 7 occurrence(s) 

        Apr 18, 2020 10:30 AM 

        Apr 25, 2020 10:30 AM 

        May 2, 2020 10:30 AM 

        May 9, 2020 10:30 AM 

        May 16, 2020 10:30 AM 

        May 23, 2020 10:30 AM 

        May 30, 2020 10:30 AM 



  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/848761769 

  

Meeting ID: 848 761 769 

 

NOTE: The link above will work for all of these scheduled meetings. The link for this 

morning's meeting will NOT work for these meetings. 

 

 

Congratulations, Karen! 

Karen Mitchell, ENE student pilot, was able to solo last 

week in New Hampshire!  Karen received the Fly Now 

Award and is working on her PPL. 

 

 

Let's Fly Now 
Postponed 

The Let's Fly Now event 

scheduled for June 2020 

will be postponed until 

June 2021 due to the 

uncertainties surrounding 

the coronavirus. 

 

Sad News 

I would like to notify you 

that my husband of 65 

years Howard Dunbar 

passed away from heart 

issues on March 27th after 

spending a week in Milford 

Regional Hospital.  Howard 

was a great admirer of the 

ENE 99s and all the women 

we had met over my long 

time membership.  I am 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=1249e42cea&e=75347ca4ae


sure that he is on a great 

new adventure.  

 

Martha Dunbar 

 

Condolences may be set to 

Martha at 

54 Haven St. 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

 

Garmin Watch Raffle 

The Amelia Earhart Birthplace Museum is holding its annual fundraiser raffle. This year's 

prize is a Garmin Aviators Watch. 

See the raffle details 

here: https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/1747f175-562d-44bc-b727-

ac4d7067617f/AE_Raffle.pdf 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=7cb857b942&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=7cb857b942&e=75347ca4ae


Pat Theberge has raffle tickets. You can send a check to her at 

1 Nichols Way, #3207 

Groveland, MA 01834 


